School Advisory Council – SAC Bashaw Elementary

Date: May 18, 2021

Attendance: Mario Mendoza (Principal), Terra Brown (AP), James Dougherty (Incoming Principal), Dave Morgan (SAC Chair), Elizabeth Greenwell (Para), Marsha Wilson (KG Teacher), Kate McPartland (Parent),

Ethan Parker (Parent), Luca Sanchez (Parent), Melissa Morgan (4th Grade Teacher)

Dave Morgan called the meeting to order; Ms. Wilson motioned, Mr. Mendoza second

Self-Evaluation of Student Advisory Council

Mr. Mendoza presented the form for Self-Evaluation of the School Advisory Council. It was noted that the majority of the SAC membership is currently employed by the district. It is the goal to have the majority of the members not employed by the district. It was also noted that the SAC rosters, agendas, and minutes are not posted to the website for this school year.

There was open discussion on the effectiveness rating for the SAC this year. It was decided that the rating should be 3-Effective.

Finally, the recommendations for next year's SAC included increasing promotion of SAC membership and meeting attendance, early determination of how to spend funds, and a recommendation to use funds in the area of STEAM.

SAC Chair Vacancy

Bashaw parent Katie McPartland has expressed interest in taking on the role of SAC Chair for the 2021-2022 school year. The transition will take place at the first SAC meeting next year.

Open Agenda

- Mr. Morgan shared that Caruso Road will be closed starting on June 1st. He will email details to Mr. Mendoza.
- Mr. Mendoza shared that there are many exciting events for our students happening in the last two weeks of school. This includes celebrations for positive behavior and socially distanced "graduation" celebrations.

Motion to adjourn: Mr. Mendoza; Second: Ms. Brown

Next Meeting: August 2021, Date and Time: TBD

Approved: 9/28/21 4mm
Mimg (Melissa Morgan)